
From: Richard Nolan
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 8:56 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: New Policy Statement 
 

As a twenty year resident of Gabriola, I am incredibly frustrated by the mishandling of the Policy 

Statement update and the budget process for 2022.   

 

This current cycle's trustees should do nothing more than deeply engage with their constituents 

and then allow the next election cycle to provide a clear mandate for the actions that will be 

implemented. 

 

You are all placing the Islands Trust into direct conflict with a significant percentage of your 

constituents and your disregard for their voice is increasingly apparent. 

 

Regards 

Richard Nolan  

 

 

--  

Ar scáth a chéile a mhaireann na daoine 


